
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: December 1, 2014 
 
To: Karen Roche, Secretary of Senate 
 
From: Michelle Spadoni and Laura Buker 
 
Subject: Ogimaawin-Aboriginal Governance Council (O-AGC) Report to 
Senate 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The O-AGC Advisory Committee met in October. The OAG-C met on November 17, 2014.  
 
Advisory Committee Activities:  
 
Dr. Michelle Spadoni and Dr. Laura Buker have completed a draft of the Advisory OAG-C 
Committee Self-Assessment for the Period January 2012-May 2014 as per the O-AGC By-laws.   
The draft will be reviewed by end of January (discussion of any changes required will occur at that 
time); subsequent editing for final submission.  
 
Discussions:  
 
Dr. Cynthia Wesley Esquimaux reported on the formation of the Northwestern Coordinated 
Learning Access Network. 
 
The O-AGC Chair and Vice-Chair met with the Lakehead University Native Student Association 
(LUNSA) Executives to discuss LUNSA’s participation on the O-AGC. 
 
The OAG-C is exploring opportunities to recruit additional members from external organizations to 
join OAG-C. 
 
Upcoming Activities: 
 
Looking forward to touring the new Childcare Centre Nanabijou. 
 
 
 
 

 


